
December 23, 1965

Congressman John Young
 

f /1
''t,

Washington, D.C.
9

Dear Congresman Young: 2
Mr. Charles C. Foster, 421 Rita Drive, Corpus Christi, Texas„B

/h told me that he had written you a letter asking you for summdremployment in 1966 on your staff, and that you had written hilna nice letter of November 26 to his Austin address telling h im\that you did not have sufficient unobligated payroll to providJanyone else summer employment.
\ 1

I am interested in helping Charles get chellenging work in jineshington as a basis for future career planning, as I feel ,like'he is well qualified end I heve personally known and liked #harlesa nd his mother for a number of yeers.
Since you do not have an opening on your staff, would you dowhat you can to find an opening with one of the various govern-ment departments and agencies that you think Charles would beinterested in? He has already mailed in the apolication for theCivil Service Commission competitive examinations which youadvised.

I am attaching a resume of the scholastic record and activitiesof Charles.

workSng with the American Cancer Society. This young man deser-

I am sure that you Charles mother who has spent over 15 years
ves all the help that we can give him. Although this family isan Anglo farn ily I can truthfully say that they have done asmuch for the welfare of the poor as anyone else in town. I wouldper sonall y appreciate your help.

ThankYou. Your f riend as ever.
Hector.


